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Notice of revision to 5-megapixel camera for RCXiVY2+ 

 

Dear valued customer, 

 

We hope that this letter finds you well. 

Due to the discontinuation of the 5MP camera (manufactured by Omron Sentec) for RCXiVY2+, 

we have decided to update it to a successor model. The model number of the camera will be 

changed as follows as a result of this revision. There will be no change in the price. 

 

We hope that you will continue to use our products. 

 

【Changes】 

5 megapixel camera model number : KFR-M-6541-310 ⇒ KFR-M-6541-320 

  

【Change of date】 

  Around February 2026 

*Pre-change products may be mixed in the distribution process. 

 

【Notes】 

There are the following changes in the performance of the new camera compared to the old 

 camera. 

・The time from image capture to image acquisition is slightly shortened. (approx. 10 ms) 

・If the exposure time and surrounding environment are the same, the brightness of the 

  acquired image will be slightly brighter. 

(Reference) When you want to adjust the brightness of an image to the same level as the original  
environment, such as when replacing a camera, If you shorten the exposure time to about 
80% to 90% of the original, the brightness will be about the same. 

 

If anything is unclear regarding this matter, or if you have any questions, please contact 

the following inquiry desk. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Yamaha Motor Co., Ltd. 

Robotics Operations, FA Section 


